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Preston & Wanner Joint Worship Service  

Farewell for Dawne & Ken Driedger 

Sunday July 24 @ 10 am, Wanner Picnic Shelter 

(no service at Preston) 

Fairview bus pick up at 9:15 am Apartment entrance 
 

We acknowledge that our church is located on the traditional lands of the Neutral,  

the Anishinaabe, and the Haudenosaunee peoples. 

 

As we say good bye to Ken and Dawne, we would like to give them our 

blessings in the form of a fruit basket. Please bring one piece of fruit to 

add to the blessing. The fruit represents the Fruits of the Spirit,  

which Ken and Dawne have modelled so well for us. 

Potluck to follow the service: bring your chair, potluck food to share,  

your own dishes, utensils and cups. 

 

Summer Theme: Keep the fire going 
 
 

Next Sunday: Outdoor Worship Service under the backyard tent at 

9:30 am (weather permitting) KyongJung will be speaking about 

Leadership and Cultural Diversity. 
 
 
 

                                   ANNOUNCEMENTS 

• Mennonite Church Canada provides weekly services through out 

the summer from various churches. The link to view these services 

is here. This Sunday the service is from Waterloo North Mennonite 

Church with scripture Exodus 17:1-7. 

• Lectio Divina Prayer meeting: is on Thursdays from 1-2pm. 

This week’s scripture text is John 3:22-36. The Zoom link is here. 

Meeting ID: 875 3755 0024 Passcode: 931300  
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EVENTS BEYOND THE CONGREGATION 

➢ West Fest is coming to Wanner! On Saturday August 13 from 

3pm to 9pm. Kid’s activities include face painting, pony rides 

and bouncy castle. Live music and line dancing. Hamburgers, 

hotdogs, snacks and beverages. Bring your friends and family 

for some good country fun! 

 

Ways to Provide Your Offerings:          

Church Mailbox: you can mail a cheque to the church. You 

can also walk, drive, be driven, or give your envelope to a 

trusted friend to drop off at the outside church mailbox. It is 

locked. 

AFT Offering Program: Did you know that 18 members of 

our church are happy with the freedom that the AFT offers. 

Once you choose an amount and a date and time, you 

need not worry about missing your offering while away, or 

in an emergency/medical situation. 

E-Transfer: Funds from your bank can be transferred to 

the church account at Bank of Montreal. You need to 

arrange your part of the e-transfer with your bank. When 

it is set up, you would send an email to PMC to the email 

of treasurer.pmc791@gmail.com 

Last Resort: if none of the above work for you, call Dave R 

at 519-653-1537 or drorke@golden.net to make a pick up. 
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